
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

February 18, 2022 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10, 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 

 
Re:  DW 21-093, Aquarion Water Company of NH, Petition for Franchise Expansion  

 
Dear Chairman and Presiding Officer Goldner: 

On behalf of Town of North Hampton, please find the following Exhibits for the 
Commission’s hearing on Wednesday February 23, 2022 in this proceeding:   

Exhibit 8:   Bates: 01 – 13.  Testimony of Timothy Harned, Co-Chair, North Hampton Water 
Commission dated January 31, 2022. 

Exhibit 9: Bates: 14 – 30.  Rebuttal Testimony of Timothy Harned, Co-Chair, North 
Hampton Water Commission dated February 14, 2022. 

Exhibit 10: Bates: 31 – 33.  Testimony of North Hampton Fire Chief Jason Lajoie dated 
January 31, 2022. 

If you have any questions, please contact me.   

       Very truly yours, 

 
Justin C. Richardson  
justin@nhwaterlaw.com  
(603) 591 – 1241  

 
Cc: Service List 

• 
JUSTIN C. RICHARDSON 

www.nhwaterlaw.com 

justin@nhwaterlaw.com / (603) 591-1241 / 586 Woodbury Avenue/ Portsmouth, NH 03801 

Legal representation in the areas of water, utility, environmental and land use law in court and before state and local boards . 


